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Dear Committee Members

I am caring for my 90 year old mother, I have a beautiful daughter with a disability, I
 volunteer as a mentor for a little girl down at my local school and work 5 days a week,
 20hrs, during school term.

However this issue, which I thought had been dealt with, requires that people like myself
 contact you to ask that you again REJECT this Bill.

I know so many people who feel as I do but most are probably too busy in their lives to get
 involved.

Thank you so much for your work. Please OPPOSE this Bill.

Gratefully yours,
For little ones, for mothers (and fathers) and for our State,
Sincerely, 
Ruth Hopkins 
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